
West St. Paul School 
3740 Main St.  West St. Paul, Manitoba R4A 1A4 

Telephone:  204-339-1964       Fax: 204-339-7204  
website: www.7oaks.org/school/weststpaul 

David Ingram – Principal Tammy Harder – Vice-Principal 

 
 

February 23, 2023 

Dear Families, 

The cold weather has not kept the school from enjoying a fantastic February. It has been a busy 

month both inside and outside with classrooms. We hope families have had the chance to 

explore the outdoors also. 

This month, we have faced the Jack Frost Challenge, recognized Black History Month and 

celebrated I Love to Read month. Three classes will be having a pizza party for playing and 

winning Author Bingo. This month we had an anti-racist assembly, and a pair of Winnipeg Blue 

Bombers read to our grade 3-7 classrooms in the gym. Tyler Magz from Virgin Radio read to 

some classes as well as former WSP student and author, Meagan Balgobin. Many more readers 

are scheduled for next week! 

West St. Paul School will celebrate our 75th anniversary in May. Watch for more details soon. 

Did you know that our West St. Paul Parent Advisory Council (PAC) purchased basketball jerseys 

for our students to use this season? The PAC meets monthly with information available here: 

Parent Advisory Council - PAC - West St. Paul School (7oaks.org) 

Our students will be a part of several ongoing surveys and assessments this year. For 

kindergarten students, there is the EDI (Early Development Instrument) completed by 

kindergarten teachers. A random group of grade 4 students will be taking the Trends in 

International Mathematics and Science Study (TIMSS) and a random group of grade 8 students 

will be taking the Pan Canadian Assessment Program (PCAP). Our grade 4-8 students will 

complete the Our School survey that talks about school climate and improving student 

outcomes. 

Our Tap Dance club has been up and running for several months now. Our Bhangra Dance club 

will be starting in the near future and Pow Wow club will be starting after spring break. 

Kindergarten registration for next year begins on Monday, February 27, at 9:00 AM. Parents of 

students living in the West St. Paul School catchment area can register on line at Registration - 

Seven Oaks School Division (7oaks.org) 

Report cards will be available on Parent Connect on the afternoon of March 13. Parent Teacher 

conferences will be on March 15 and 16 in the evening and in the morning of March 17. Parents 

can book their appointments through Parent Connect beginning Monday, March 6. We are very 

much looking forward to seeing families and sharing the work of your children over the past 

several months. 

Administrators 

David Ingram     Tammy Harder 

http://www.7oaks.org/school/weststpaul
https://www.7oaks.org/school/weststpaul/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.7oaks.org/registrations/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.7oaks.org/registrations/Pages/default.aspx#/=


Filipino Bilingual Program
Open House 

6:00 PM - 7:00 PM
ARTHUR E. WRIGHT SCHOOL (LIBRARY)
1520 JEFFERSON AVENUE 

THURSDAY, MARCH 23, 2023

CONTACT:

(204) 632-6314

porfiria.pedrina@7oaks.org 

RSVP by March 10, 2023

WEBSITE:
https://www.7oaks.org/school/aewrightProgramsServices/

Filipino/Pages/default.aspx#/=

2023-2024 School Year

https://www.google.ca/search?q=arthur+e+wright&sxsrf=AJOqlzWoGpVrBVaA9BBbMVBcgmkmDKuYOw%3A1674950793526&source=hp&ei=ibjVY8ebHryK0PEP5rONoAg&iflsig=AK50M_UAAAAAY9XGmdTQDvBFxA9qrs3s9SC5L2TWTBi-&gs_ssp=eJzj4tZP1zcsKzIst4hPNmC0UjWoMDVKTTQ3MjAzsUhKNklLTrEyqDAxtjQA8pIMDJMNUhItDbz4E4tKMkqLFFIVyosy0zNKAK8IFLg&oq=art&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6EAMYADIKCC4QxwEQrwEQJzIECCMQJzIECCMQJzILCC4QxwEQrwEQkQIyBQgAEJECMgsILhCABBDHARCvATIICC4QsQMQgwEyCwguEIAEEMcBEK8BMggIABCABBCxAzIICAAQgAQQsQM6CwgAEIAEELEDEIMBOggILhCxAxCABDoLCC4QgAQQsQMQgwE6CAguEIAEELEDOgUIABCABDoHCCMQ6gIQJzoRCC4QgAQQsQMQgwEQxwEQ0QM6CAguEIAEENQCOg4ILhCABBCxAxDHARDRA1AAWPYhYI4qaAdwAHgAgAF0iAHABpIBAzcuM5gBAKABAbABCg&sclient=gws-wiz#


a
U|sn

hi
M13

V
Z3 lI

’&
la h

a/j)m W

*. > ’ ̂

V

a
1 P'

!y

,®,

n
D

B P
D er

0

B

a a 0
a

S' a

* m

P. n

Q

a

2?
a 0 a

a

Or Evelyn Myskiw at 204-339-1242 or



Visit the Recreation Programs Page on www.weststpaul.com for more information and to register! 

www.weststpaul.com/p/programs 

at the West St. Paul Recreation Site 

48 Holland Road, West St. Paul, MB 

Phone: 204-336-0294 

Email: recreation@weststpaul.com  

Visit the RECREATION Tab on 

www.weststpaul.com 

West St. Paul Explorers will be back 
this Summer bringing FREE games,  

activities, sports, crafts and FUN to your 
West St. Paul neighbourhood park!   

More information TBA! 

West St. Paul SPRING BREAK Camp is now FULL - Names are being taken on the Waiting List  

http://www.weststpaul.com/p/programs


Join the Recreation Email Distribution List!  Email: recreation@weststpaul.com 
LIKE us on Facebook, Tweet us! & Follow us on Instagram - @WSPRecreation 

And of course visit the RECREATION Tab on www.weststpaul.com 

Visit the Youth Sports Pages on www.weststpaul.com  
for more information and to register! 

Mini Soccer: www.weststpaul.com/p/mini-soccer  
U9-U18 Soccer: www.weststpaul.com/p/u9-u18-soccer 

Baseball: www.weststpaul.com/p/baseball 
Softball: www.weststpaul.com/p/softball 

Looking for a Soccer Program for a 
younger age group? Check out  

www.sportball.ca 

http://www.weststpaul.com/
http://www.weststpaul.com/p/mini-soccer
http://www.weststpaul.com/p/u9-u18-soccer
http://www.weststpaul.com/p/baseball
http://www.weststpaul.com/p/softball
http://www.sportball.ca
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